
 
 

 

Deemed Consent Notification  
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Alzheimer’s Disease Association (“ADA”, “our”, “us”, “we”) will be undergoing corporate 
reorganisation to form Dementia Singapore Limited (“DSG”) to better serve our objects and 
purposes.  With effect from 1st September 2021, DSG will take over the functions and 
operations of ADA. 
 
In connection with the reorganisation, we will need to disclose your personal data to DSG for 
the following purposes:  
 

(a) for the purposes of our corporate reorganisation, so that DSG will take over the 

functions and operations of ADA; and 

 
(b) for the purposes of DSG’s collection, use and/or disclosure of your personal data in 

accordance with DSG’s privacy policy, a copy of which is accessible at 

https://dementia.org.sg/about/pdpa/ 

  
If you have any concerns in relation to the above arrangement, or if you do not consent to 
such disclosure, please notify us by contacting our Data Protection Officer via email at 
dpo@dementia.org.sg on or before 27 August 2021.  Otherwise, we will proceed with the 
above arrangement on the basis of your deemed consent. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any clarification. 
 
We look forward to serving you and providing our services through DSG following the 
reorganisation, and we hope to continue our work in building towards a dementia-inclusive 
society. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Jason Foo 
Chief Executive Officer 
Alzheimer’s Disease Association 
Dementia Singapore Ltd 
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